
To whom it may concern 

I am writing this letter of my motivation for being elected as PCR representative in the EAPCI 

Executive Board 2024-2026.  To me it is already a great pleasure to have been nominated and it would 

be an honor to serve as PCR representative, if elected. 

EAPCI and PCR represents two arms of our amazing interventional cardiology community, 

aimed to offer the highest level of education, research, scientific and academic activities in order to 

improve the health care offered to our patients in daily practice.  

I had the privilege to join EAPCI and PCR activities since more than 10 years, contributing 

very significantly to the activities of both. I have served as a member and as chair of EAPCI young 

committee, being responsible of the organization of the EAPCI PCR fellows course during many 

years. I have also served as a member of other EAPCI committee, proposing sessions for the ESC 

congress, promoting European registry of NSTEMI patients (ACVC-EAPCI EORP NSTEMI 

registry) and being currently involved in writing and reviewing EAPCI consensus documents. During 

the same years, I have been involved in building EuroPCR program, being currently editor-in-chief 

of PCRonline and member of PCR board. For all these reasons, I have a wide and deep knowledge 

and experience of EAPCI and PCR, which I would like to put it at service of our community. I am 

very much motivated in fostering an optimal and fruitful collaboration between PCR and EAPCI, by 

promoting and supporting educational and scientific activities or even higher quality. 

Salvatore Brugaletta 


